
 
 

        
      

YOU ARE HEREBY INVITED TO ATTEND THE ANNUAL ASSEMBLY OF THE ABOVE NAMED COUNCIL, 

TO BE HELD IN THE VILLAGE HALL AT HADLOW DOWN ON TUESDAY APRIL 19th 2022 AT 7.00 P.M. 

THE MEETING WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 
 

 

 

Michael Lunn 

Chair of the Parish Council 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Presentation by Steve O’Connell (Sussex Safer Roads Partnership), Sue Choppin and Rosie 

Farrance (Police Community Support Officers, Sussex Police) followed by a Q&A session 

 

2. Apologies for absence 

 

3. Approval of the minutes of the 2019 Annual Assembly 

 

4. WDC Report  - Cllr. Phil Dixon 

 

  5. ESCC Report – Cllr. Bob Standley 

 

             6. Reports from Representatives 

(a) Mayfield Charities (Penny Eliot) 

(b) St Mark’s School (Annette Stow) 

 

7. Financial Report – Samantha Weatherill (Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer) 

 

8. Reports from Councillors 

(a)  Highways, Speed Indicator Signs, Drainage, Footpaths, Gatwick Airport – Cllr. Peter 

Weston 

(b)  Hadlow Down Village Hall, New Community Centre – Cllr. Michael Lunn on behalf of 

Cllr. Rachel Lewis 

(c)  Planning, Emergency Plan – Cllr. David Munday 

             (d)  Playing Field – Cllr. David Munday on behalf of Cllr. Ben Floyd 

       (e)   Burial Ground, Tree Warden – Cllr Damon Wellman on behalf of Cllr. Sally Blyfield 

 

 9. Chairman’s Report 

 

10. Questions from the floor  

 

11.  Closure of business 

 

 

Please join us for refreshments after the meeting 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE 

 

HADLOW DOWN PARISH COUNCIL 


